



Dear Parents,
You are receiving this letter because you have a child in the grade 12 Drama class at Northern. This year is going to be very exciting. We are planning many performances:
· Docudramas (student researched, written, produced & performed productions) 
· Performed in Room 225 for a general public audience (You are welcome to attend!!)
· Tickets are sold to the public ($4/ticket or Passes $12)
·  Monday, Jan 23 – Friday, Jan 27 at lunch (these dates are subject to change)
· Grade 12 One Acts (student directed & performed, professionally written One Act Plays)
· Performed in Room 225 for a general public audience (You are welcome to attend!)
· Tickets are sold to the public ($7/ticket or $15 Passes)
· June 2, 3, 4 @ 7 pm (these dates are subject to change)
Your child must attend 3 docudramas and 3 One Act plays not including their own performances. The total cost of the tickets for these field trips is $27. However, we have reduced this cost to $20 paid in advance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Grade 12 Drama students are asked to bring $20 in to Mrs. Wellsman before October 1st and they will receive a Grade 12 Pass. This will grant them entrance into all of the Docudramas and Grade 12 One Acts. Passes are not transferable and will not be replaced if lost. Please ensure that your child keeps the pass in a safe place. 
The money raised through the sale of this pass is used to support the purchase of lighting equipment, properties, costumes, make-up supplies, etc. that is used in their performances. 
If you have any questions or concerns, you can reach me at 416-393-0270 ext. 20101 or email (flora.wellsman@tdsb.on.ca). Please check my website at gowithflo.weebly.com as performance dates and times are subject to change. 
Thank you for supporting your children as they embark upon their journey of theatrical production!
Flora Wellsman,
ACL Drama
Northern Secondary School

